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	Papers sought for a new British Council ELT publication on 
Creativity in the English Language Classroom, based on the 
United Nations 17 Sustainable Development Goals 



In 2015 Alan Maley and Nik Peachey co-edited a publication for the British Council entitled Creativity in the English Language Classroom (see http://www.teachingenglish.org.uk/article/creativity-english-language-classroom). The book is freely downloadable and has so far been accessed by a five-figure readership worldwide.  

In view of its success, the British Council has now invited Alan and Nik to edit a follow-up volume. This will be slightly different from the first.  We are seeking proposals for chapters, the content of which must be based on the 17 Sustainable Development Goals as set out by the United Nations:  https://sustainabledevelopment.un.org/sdgs.    

Our criteria for selection of the chapters will be threefold. Chapters should have: a language teaching/learning focus, a creativity focus, and a global citizenship focus based on one or more of the 17 SDGs.  At this stage, we would ask you to select one of the SDGs that you would like to focus on, together with a reserve SDG, and let us have any initial ideas you might have at this early stage.  We will be looking to cover all 17 goals, so, in the event of multiple submissions for a particular SDG, we may need to ask you to cover an SDG not of your original choice.

Full details of specifications for chapters will be sent on receipt of expressions of interest.

We hope that you will be interested in submitting a proposal for a chapter to be included in this new publication.  The British Council offers us an incomparable network for the diffusion of our ideas.  Contributors will be paid a one-off fee of £200.

Expressions of interest in submitting a chapter, with a brief overview of a maximum of 150 words, should be sent by 30 June 2016 to Alan Maley at yelamoo@yahoo.co.uk , with copies to nikpeachey@mac.com  and Mike.Solly@britishcouncil.org   

We look forward to hearing from you.

Adrian Odell, British Council
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